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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 
From bulletin: June 19, 2022 
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Brian & Faith Janssen 
Taiwan, OMF 

 
From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
OMF International (Taiwan) – Brian and Faith Janssen are on home assignment in Vancouver, WA from 
July 2021 through June 2022. During the summer, they visited family and friends in Vancouver, BC; 
Kirkland, WA; and New Jersey. While in New Jersey, they had the opportunity to share at a few churches. 
They also participated in the OMF training in Colorado Springs with other missionaries and their families 
who were also on home assignment. Faith finished the revisions on the Serve Asia Bible Study and 
Leader’s Guide, which is now being used to disciple short-term workers who have been postponed from 
their placements. BACBC looks forward to Brian coming to share God’s Word on February 27, 2022. 
 
Please pray for the Janssen family - scheduled to leave Friday, June 17 for Taiwan - 
beginning their 3rd term on the field. 
 
Since arriving in July 2021, they visited family and friends, shared with as many 
churches as their schedule allowed; A & N attended school, made new friends, and 
traveled to California to see where their parents used to work (CCS and Redwood 
Christian). Brian worked on his Doctorate of Intercultural Studies. Faith revised OMF’s 
Serve Asia Bible Study and Leader’s Guide. It has been a blessing to serve with OMF 
Taiwan for 10 years. 
 
Pray for their safe, healthy return, quarantine while they readjust to life and ministry, 
changes to their team, increasing responsibilities, A & N joining their school after a year 
away. 
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Some Prayer Requests: 

•Pray that all our PCR tests come back negative and we’re able to get on our 
flight to Taiwan.  

•Pray for our family as we quarantine and transition back to life in Taiwan.  

•Pray that our ministry team will get along and work well together. 
 

While moving never gets easier, God’s faithfulness remains the same. It is hard 
to say good-bye. Please pray for our family as we transition out of life in the 
US and back to life in Taiwan. We are excited to see how God will work. We 
remain grateful for your partnership in our ministry. 
 

Their March 2022 newsletter follows. 

 

 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 
people locally and globally! 

 






